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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Karen I. Noftsier

Email

myncqueen2020@outlook.com

Docket

E7 Sub 1214, Duke Energy Progress

Message

I do not believe that a rate increase is in the best interests of the people in western North
Carolina. Finances are extremely tight and we simply cannot afford to pay anymore to Duke,
especially such a large increase!

mailto:statements@ncuc.net

